
Mrs. Prideaux’s Weekly Newsletter for the Week of 

September 15th, 2025 

Reader’s Workshop: The students will build their 

comprehension by focusing on sequencing, story maps, 

character analysis, and identifying new vocabulary. This 

week we will be reading “Hattie and Hudson” by Chris 

Van Dusen. 

Math Workshop: The students will be practicing 

counting by making groups of ten and counting on.  They 

will also use the 120 chart to learn how to add and 

subtract ten. 

Writer’s Workshop: The class will be creating their 

own stories based on book series “If You Give a Mouse 

a Cookie” by Laura Numeroff. 

Religion: The students will be learning about Cain and 

Abel. 

Science: The students will continue to study sharks. 

Word Work: The students will identify CVC patterned 

words while focusing on the short “i” sound. 

 

Have a great weekend! 


